
Subject: [Fwd: Congrats to Council]
Date: Wed, 18 Sep 2002 15:01:15 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Congrats to Council
Date: Tue, 17 Sep 2002 17:38:56 -0700

From: "john hunter" <hunterjohn@telus.net>
To: <brian_platts@telus.net>, "'Bill Denault'" <bill_denault@dnv.org>,

"'Don Bell'" <belld@district.north-van.bc.ca>, "'Doug Mackay-Dunn'" <doug_mackay-dunn@dnv.org>,
"'Ernie Crist'" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>, "'Heather Dunsford'" <heather_dunsford@dnv.org>,
"'Janice Harris'" <janice_harris@dnv.org>, "'Lisa Muri'" <lisa_muri@dnv.org>

CC: "'FONVCA'" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, "'Don Sigston'" <SigstonD@district.north-van.bc.ca>

I'd like to second that also and even more particularly for shutting
down the billboard initiative.

John Hunter, P. Eng.
Phone : (604) 929-3415
Fax : (604) 929-7168
e-mail : hunterjohn@telus.net

-----Original Message-----
From: Brian Platts [mailto:brian_platts@telus.net] 
Sent: September 17, 2002 3:28 PM
To: Bill Denault; Don Bell; Doug Mackay-Dunn; Ernie Crist; Heather
Dunsford; Janice Harris; Lisa Muri; NVD Council
Cc: FONVCA; Don Sigston
Subject: Noise Regulation Bylaw

Mayor & Council,

Each of you deserves to be congratulated for supporting the amendments
to the Noise Regulation Bylaw. In particular your support for limiting
the time permitting "large scale construction" on Saturdays from 9 a.m.
to 5 p.m. will no doubt be a relief to many District residents. The new
time limits are now more in-line with the regulations in NV City and
West Van. which recognize that Saturday is different from a weekday and
that residents should not have to endure large scale construction 7 days
per week. Well done.

Sincerely,
Brian Platts
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